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Stars of the week 
For the week ending  Feb 25th  

 
Doves: Nya & Megan   
Owls: Ava & Aleah 
Swallows: Isaac & Cooper 
Woodpeckers: Logan & Layla 
Jackdaws: Poppy & Corey 
Swans:  Ben & Cole  
Kestrels: Tiano & Lydia 
Falcons: Freya & Alesha   
 

The following children were  
recognised for showing the 

school  
values in PE this week:   

Week ending 25th February  

 
Doves: Guy & Anna Rose 
Owls: Kerem & Elena  
Swallows: Maverick  
Woodpeckers: Jing Ran & Chloe S 
Jackdaws: Louis 
Kestrels: Daisy-Mae 
Falcons: Olly  

  Congratulations and Well done to  
Bonnie  

Bonnie has successfully 
completed 30 miles on her 
bike in February and raised 
£200 for Water aid to help a 
child not to get sick by giving 
them clean water to drink. 
Well done Bonnie, we are 
very proud of you.  

Values 
For week ending 25th Feb 

 
Doves: Mia  
Owls: Teddy  
Swallows:  Brodie  
Woodpeckers: Lottie  
Jackdaws: Skylar  
Swans:  Maisie 
Kestrels: Evelyn  
Falcons: Shay  

 

World book day 
Wow, what a day we had!  All the children looked amaz-
ing in their costumes and outfits.   
They enjoyed a range of activities throughout the day, 
and it was a wonderful reminder to us all of the power of 
books and stories in our lives.   
Thank you for helping your child/ren to have an amazing 

World Book Day. 

Spring Disco 
Friday 18th March 

YN - Y2 5.30pm - 6.46pm 
Y3 - Y6 7.15pm - 8.30pm  

See poster on P2 for more details 
Permission slips will be coming home with 

your child on Friday. Please look out for 
them in bookbags 

Please see online payment details on page 3 

Twosday Challenge 
Well done to everyone who took part in the Twosday challenge.   

Together you have raised an amazing  

£993.16 + gift aid 
What an amazing achievement!  See Page 4 for some of the ways that children raised their  
money. Well done to William in Ducklings who raised over £100. For any outstanding pay-

ments please see Friends online bank payment details on page 3. 

Holiday club will be open on week days between 
4th –14th April.  Please see the booking form on 
page 5. Please note that holiday club will NOT be 
available over the May/June half term but will open 
again in the summer. 










